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Sub: Weighment of self-sealed export containers in centralized parking Plaza

Dear Member,

JNCH has issued Public Notice No.73/2024 dated 28th August, 2024 (enclosed)

regarding weighment of self-sealed export containers in Centralized Parking Plaza.

Reference is drawn to various JNCH instructions on processing of S/Bills of self-sealed

export containers in Centralized Parking Plaza (CPP).

In partial modi�cation of Public Notice No.17/2024 dated 26.2.2024, JNCH has decided

that weighment of self-sealed export containers of S/Bills pertaining to non-AEO

exporters of following categories, must be done at the Centralized Parking Plaza (CPP)

before the goods are registered by Customs in cases where – 

-- Either Drawback amount claimed is more than Rs.1 Lakh or IGST refund amount is

more than Rs. 5 Lakh.

-- Goods to be exported are under AA/EPCG/DFIA Schemes.

-- Goods are subject to export duty (regardless of AEO status of the exporter).

-- 10% of the containers not falling in the aforesaid three categories, selected by the

AC/DC in-charge of CPP (on daily basis randomly).

Please note that –

-- All self-sealed containers should mandatorily contain the container weighment slip

of the custodian of CPP to be presented at the time of registration of S/Bills in the EDI

system.

-- The Custodian shall be responsible for arranging the weighment of such

consignments smoothly so that there is no delay or inconvenience to the exporter

due to implementation of this public Notice.

Members may kindly make a note of the above.
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Regards,

Dr. Siddhartha Rajagopal

Executive Director
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